
                                                                   5916 Skookumchuk Dr.
                                                                   Sechelt, BC V0N 3A4
                                                                   December 5,2001

Mr. Ken Tang
Director of Engineering and Public Works

District of Sechelt
P.O. Box 129
Sechelt, BC V0N 3A4

Dear Mr. Tang

Re: Local Newspaper boxes.

Further to our correspondence with John Wild, the boxes for delivery of the Coast 
Reporter have been installed, are in use and are unacceptable.

I have had a discussion with Barbara Holt, of the Coast Reporter and she understands 
our concerns with the temporary boxes and the Coast will agree to the following upon 

your approval:
� � New boxes will be ordered and installed at each of the mail sites in Sandy 

Hook.

� � The new boxes will be brown and slightly larger than those pictured in the 

letter I received from John (Nov. 13/01) to accommodate another newspaper. We 

would expect the Coast to make some sort of agreement for use of the same boxes 
by other newspapers that may be started.

� � The boxes will be permanently installed on posts, in line and adjacent to the 

mailboxes.

� � There will be no commercial advertisements other that the Coast name and/or 

logo on the boxes.
� � The Coast Reporter will be responsible for cleanup if there happens to be 

newspaper or flyer litter.
Once Barbara has received your approval for the above, she will order the boxes.  

If the new boxes can be installed prior to December 20,2001 we have no objection to 

the temporary boxes remaining. If however, they cannot be done by then we would like 
the “blue” boxes removed and the paper delivered to our mailboxes until the new boxes 
are installed.

 Yours truly,
 Sandra Sharkey, President

Sandy Hook Community Association

cc: John Wild, Engineering 

Technician
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